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Year 6 children were joined by their 

parents today as they celebrated this 

academic year, shared memories of their 

time at Baynards and said goodbye to 

everyone as they leave us to go to their 

new secondary school. 

 

During our Celebration 

Assembly today, Mrs 

Dale announced the 

names of our Head Boy 

and Head Girl for the 

Autumn Term – 

 

Oscar Bird and Gracie-May Watts    

have been awarded these roles – 

Congratulations! 

 

In addition, Jacob Tomlin & Tobias 

Guernari-Green have been announced as 

our Sports Captains – Congratulations! 
 

 

Congratulations 

 

Certificates were awarded to children for 

being the most improved in their year group 

during the Summer Term in: 

 

Literacy 

Isabelle Davie, Luca King, Maisie Heather, 

Elliott Mills, Joshua Geiser-Wilson, Ophelia 

Douglas, Cash Scholey & Spencer Buggs   

 

Numeracy 

George Curtis, Bailey Howe, Joshua 

Abrams, Ameila-Mai O’Dell-Johnston, 

Jessica Chaplin, Felix Goddard, Chloe 

Carver & Bethany Moore   

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Today was the day we 
got to say 'cheerio' to 
our Year 6's and wish 
them all the very best of 
luck as they start their journey into secondary 
education. They really are a wonderful cohort 
of children and will miss them all very much! 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Richards who is 
leaving us to join the team at Thurstable 
where we know she will do an amazing job. 
We will really miss her, but the children 
joining Thurstable are thrilled to know she will 
be moving with them. Elsewhere in the school, 
the children enjoyed the opportunity to spend 
some time in their new classes this week. They 
have had time in assemblies and during move 
up day to get to know what life will be like in 
their new year group and share any worries 
they may have. They all seem happy and 
confident at the prospect of moving up.  
On another note, many thanks to the PTA and 
everyone who supported at the Inflatable 
Afternoon. What a successful afternoon and a 
great way to end a very busy term. Thank 
you � 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for making me feel so welcome 
during my first year here at Baynards Primary. 
It has been a very busy year, but it has been 
wonderful getting to know the children and 
their families. It really is a very special school! 
Please remember, the timings of the day will 
be different. I will open the gates at 8.35 when 
the register will open. The gates will close at 
8.45 and the register will close. Pick up is at 
3.15.  Wishing you all a very happy and 
healthy summer break and I look forward to 
seeing you all back here on Tuesday 
5th September. Enjoy the sunshine!   
Judith Dale  
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Thank you to those who 
came and supported 
yesterday's inflatable 
afternoon. It was lovely to 
see the children having fun 

at the end of term. A big thank you to the 
parents and staff for helping out to make it a 
successful afternoon.  
 
I would also like to say a massive thank you to 
Emilia and Sofia Harpers Grandparents from 
Tiptree Bakers for kindly donating the rolls 
throughout all PTA events this year. 
 
This year the PTA have managed to purchase 
new dining tables for the children to use at 
lunchtimes. We have also purchased each class 
with a new visualiser which is an essential 
resource used in lessons. We have also gifted 
the children Easter eggs. 
 
With the PTA money the aim in September is to 
buy each class their own digital camera and 
also fulfil some of the class wish lists for 
resources and equipment. 
 
Please keep an eye on the newsletters from 
early September as we plan on holding a PTA 
coffee morning and we welcome new 
members. 
 
Have a great summer and thank you all for your 
continued support – Miss Allison. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Perrywood!   

We were so pleased to 

receive a £50 voucher from Perrywood to 

assist with the development of the Outside 

Classroom for Class One. As part of their 

learning, the children are encouraged to 

explore the natural world around them and 

understand the effect of the changing 

seasons. With the money received we will 

be able to create an environment to facilitate 

this. We are extremely grateful that they 

support local schools in this way. Thank you 

Perrywood! 

 

 
 

21.07.23    Finish for Summer Holidays 

04.09.23    Non Pupil Day 

05.09.23    Children return to school 

 

 

 

We finish school today for the summer 

holidays.  We hope everyone has a great 

time and that we get plenty of good 

weather. 

If you have any queries during the 

holidays, please email the school office 

at admin@baynards.essex.sch.uk  
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